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Council Memorandum 

Date: June 6, 2023  

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Perry 

Re: Limited Service Agreement for Gillis Street 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Perry regarding, a Limited Service Agreement  

for Gillis Street be received;  

That Staff provide a Limited Service Agreement for Gillis Street;  

That all residents of Gillis Street must sign the Limited Service Agreement  in order to 

have it take effect; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

Gillis Street is a private road that has existed with decades of usage by the public. 

Grading and snow removal have been provided for over 60 years. In Resolution 

CR2012-474 (2021), Council directed staff to put in place a temporary Limited Services 

Agreement and a standard Limited Service Agreement be entered into by May 2022 

with the understanding that the ownership issue be resolved by the residents. This has 

not occurred but I believe that all of the residents now express an interest in signing a 

Limited Service Agreement.  


